Inverness Township Board
Regular Meeting Agenda
Tuesday, November 27, 2021 7:00pm

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm in person with 5 board members present: Supervisor, Rod
Lahaie; Clerk, Sarah Dotski; Treasurer, Laurie Merchant; and Trustee, Greg Elliott and Trustee,
Bernie Schramm.

Opening Of Meeting-Pledge of Allegiance

Approval of Minutes

October 5", 2021 Regular Board Meeting Minutes

Elliott made a motion to approve the October 5%, 2021, regular board meeting minutes as well
as October 13™, 2021 special board meeting minutes. Schramm supported. All in favor. Motion
carried.

October 13*, 2021 Special Board Meeting Minutes
Trustee Greg Elliott stated, that Bernie Elliott needed to be changed to Bernie Schramm

Approval of Bills

General Bills & Wages

Elliott made a motion to approve the general bills and wages for October 2021 with one
correction the Milan Supply Company hill in the amount of $356.40 needs to be changed to
come out of the sewer fund. Making the general bills and wages $21,617.78. Merchant
supported. Roll call vote: Merchant, yes Lahaie, yes Elliott, yes Dotski, yes Schramm, yes.
Motion carried.

Sewer Bills
Schramm made a motion to approve the October 2021, sewer bills in the amount of $1,306.40
Elliott supported. Roll call vote: Lahaie, yes Dotski, yes Merchant, yes Elliott, yes Schramm, yes.

Motion Carried.

Correspondence
Cheboygan county board of commissioners have approved Elizabeth Zabik, as the Cheboygan
County Designated assessor.

Sewer Monthly Flow
“Elliott presented the sewer monthly flow of 38,283.87 for the month of October

Old Business



Sewer Update
Elliott reported he ran some numbers based on the last 9 years of the flow. He has asked for

more information and has not received that yet. 3 sewer calls in the month of October.

Road Update
Lahaie reported that there are a few roads that need to have shoulder gravel applied to. He

stated that he has tatked to Brent Shank.

New Business
Lahaie reported that a couple have requested to rent the hall and sub rent it to different
vendors. Lahaie told them no.

Transfer station clean up was slow this year. Lahaie had a dumpster put at transfer station this
year to pick up metal, it was filled up and ended up with $246.00.

Fire Board Report
Schramm reported that there was 4 fire calls in the month of October. He reported that they
had not received any grant money for the new fire truck.

Treasurer Report
Merchant reported that taxes would be sent out on December, 15t 2021.

Citizens Comments

Steve Caeli asked about Wilkinson land division, this is still being worked out. Leo Forester
called taxes payers regarding what they would want the townships covid relief money spent on,
the ones he had talked to stated broadband.

Adjournment
Schramm made a motion to adjourn at 7:29 pm. Elliott supported. All in favor. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 7:29 pm.

Respectfully submitted by:
Sarah A. Dotski, Inverness Township Clerk



